
 
 
From: Judy Hettena Wright <judy.hw@jhwcpavt.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 2:07 PM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: RE: 2019-03-15 Senate Committee on Finance - Change to VT Law Impacting Medical 
Deductions 
 

Hi Faith, 
 
I am checking in to confirm that the Senate Finance Committee has my materials 
for their upcoming hearing on S.126. 
 
Please let me know if you feel it would be helpful for me to send this information 
directly to each member of the Committee prior to the hearing. 
 
In addition, I would like to draw the Finance Committee’s attention to an excerpt 
from yesterday’s article in New York Magazine titled “In 2018, Americans 
Borrowed $88 Billion to Pay Health Expenses Not Covered by Insurance.” 
 
This excerpt states that “a new survey from Gallup shows that Americans 
borrowed a staggering $88 billion in 2018 to pay for health-care costs that were 
not covered by their insurance plans.  Additionally, 45 percent of those polled 
were “concerned that a major health event will leave them bankrupt.” 
 
I respectfully request that the Senate Finance Committee work restore the 
medical expense deduction so that disabled Vermonters like myself and my 
clients with significant medical expenses do not have to balance the additional 
tax burden instituted by the 2018 Vermont tax law change with the onerous costs 
of our health care.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judith C. Hettena Wright, CPA 
JHW & Associates, CPAs, PLLC 
5399 Williston Road, Suite 205  
Williston, VT 05495  
(802) 865-2777 (phone)  
(802) 863-2778 (fax)  
www.jhwcpavt.com 
 
Click here to send me files securely! 
 

  
*********************************************************************** 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY 
*********************************************************************** 

http://www.jhwcpavt.com/
https://jhwcpavt.sharefile.com/r-rdd9370a87cf4177b


For your protection, do not include account numbers, Social Security numbers, 
credit card numbers, passwords or other non-public information when you e-mail 
our office.  
This electronic mail transmission, including any attachments, may contain 
confidential and/or privileged information intended only for the individual or entity 
named above.  Any dissemination, use, distribution, copying or disclosure of this 
communication by any other person or entity is strictly prohibited.  Should you 
receive this transmission in error, please notify the sender and delete all copies 
of the message and any attachments. 
  
Unless the above message expressly provides that the statements contained 
therein and in any attachments thereto (“the statements”) are intended to 
constitute written tax advice, the sender intends by the above statements to 
communicate general information for discussion purposes only, and you should 
not, therefore, interpret the statements to be written tax advice or rely on the 
statements for any purpose. The sender will conclude that you have understood 
and acknowledged this important cautionary notice unless you communicate to 
the sender any questions you may have in a direct electronic reply to this 
message. 
 
 


